Dear Holy Angels Families,

Welcome Back! I hope you had a wonderful summer. Welcome back to our returning students and welcome to our new families!

I would like to introduce to you our new faculty members. Ms.Ryan Helring is our new 4th grade teacher, Mrs. Samantha Presta is our gym teacher while Mrs. Messina is taking maternity leave and Mrs. Nicole Micelli is our AIS teacher assistant.

Please be sure to visit our website often throughout the year. In these uncertain times, changes are happening sometimes at a moment's notice and the website will have the most current information.

## Just a few reminders:

- The student calendar went home to let you know which day your child is to report to the learning center. ( If they are coming to school on a learning center day )
- Please make sure your PowerSchool information sheet is updated and returned to your child's homeroom teacher.
- We will not be ordering lunch at this time, students are asked to bring their lunch and snack to school everyday.

The chromebooks have not been delivered, I received a notice that delivery has been delayed with an October delivery. The Learning center will have chromebooks available to all the students. If your child has a device that they would like to bring to school they may do so. If you need a device, please call the school office and one will be provided to you.

Meet the teacher night will be virtual this year. Please check your child's homeroom teacher and special area subjects class page for their meet the teacher video that will be posted on September 24th starting at 6pm.

If your child is learning remotely or in the learning center they need to be signed into their google classroom by 8:20 so they can join us for prayers, the pledge and announcements.

I am looking forward to a wonderful school year with all of you. Please reach out to me or the office with any questions or concerns.

Peace and blessings,

Jeannine Stewart Principal